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POLICY 

MATC District employees (FT/PT/contract) who do work for the Public Television stations 
must comply with the district policy concerning drug-free campuses and workplace 
(MATC Policy A0300). 

Additionally, the MATC District Board recognizes that district employees (FT/PT/contract) 
who do work for the Public Television stations must follow Federal Communications 
Commission's regulations. 

Federal Communications Commission regulations require that all employees and 
members of the district board observe the commission's rules and regulations pertaining 
to the Communications Act of 1934 as currently amended and FCC Public Notice 89-283 
regarding licensee participation in drug trafficking. 

In order to meet the FCC licensee reasonable diligence requirements, the district board 
will require that all employees of the television stations periodically review the FCC 
regulations and sign a statement that they understand the regulations and are in 
compliance.  It is further understood that employees violating the Federal 
Communications Commission's regulations can be personally subject to a fine, 
imprisonment, or both. 
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